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Hi Nahid,
 
Thank you for notifying Sydney Water of SSD-8865-Mod-4 and sincere apologies for the delay in
response. Sydney Water has reviewed the modification application and has no comments to
make at this time.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Kind regards,
 

Fiona Feng
Senior Development Consultant
City Growth and Development
Sydney Water, Level 13, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
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Sydney Water acknowledges the traditional custodians
N of the waters and land on which we work, live and learn.
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